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REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS
DEPUTY MINISTRY OF TOURISM

20 March 2020

Dear Guests

Some of you have found it difficult to find repatriation flights during this extremely
challenging week for humanity.

The Cyprus Government wants to reassure you that we have been working
round the clock, to arrange alternative accommodation for a few days.

The hotels that you can stay in, until you find repatriation flights, are:

- Hylatio Tourist Village, Limassol
- Panareti Coral Bay Resort, Paphos
- Napasol Boutique Hotel, Ayia Napa

These will be available for you until Saturday, 28" March, but thereafter no
further extension of your stay is possible. The cost of your accommodation,
meals and non-alcoholic drinks for the extra days you need to remain in Cyprus,
will be covered by the Cyprus Government, provided that:

(a) Your reservation at the above hotels is made by your existing
accommodation provider.

(b) Upon check in, you give a copy of your original reservation (related to your
existing accommodation), to the front desk.

(c) You cover the cost of transport to your new hotel and thereafter to the
airport.

At this very difficult time for all of us, we kindly ask you to take the initiative and
speak with your Embassies/Consulates in Cyprus for repatriation, at the earliest
possibility.

Obviously, the whole situation saddens us immensely, but as you can
understand, it is beyond our control.
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